

February 2018

Del Mar Newsletter

• Be Safe • Be Kind and Respectful • Be Responsible •

Coming Events:

Thursday, 2/8 Variety Show, 6pm

Monday, 2/12 No School, Lincoln's Birthday

Monday, 2/19 No School, Presidents' Day

Tuesday, 2/20 ELAC, 5:30-7pm

Thursday & Friday, 2/22 -2/23 Minimum Day, 1pm Dismissal

Wednesday, 2/21 PTA Board Meeting, 3:15 Staff Lounge

Thursday, 2/22 Food Box Pick Up, 2:30-3:30 MPR

Friday, 2/23 Spirit Day, Backward Clothes Day

Thursday, 3/1 DELAC, 6-7pm LAMS

Mon-Fri, 3/5-3/9 Minimum Days, 1pm Dismissal - Spring Conferences

Monday, 3/5 - 3/30 Kinder & TK Registration Window, pick-up packet in office

Saturday, 3/17 Tunes and Noodles Fundraiser, Vet's Hall in MB <u>see event website</u>

Monday, 3/19 Dazzling Dolphin Assembly: Kinder 9:35am, 1st-3rd 1pm, 4th - 5th 2pm

FOR ACCESS TO ALL SLCUSD Fliers: Click Here

ADDITIONAL DEL MAR FLIERS:

Del Mar Spirit Days 2017/2018 - English

Del Mar Dashers After School Running Club - English

Del Mar Dashers Before School Running Club - English

Indonesian Gamelan Ensemble, Free Music Class - English

Transitional Kindergarten & Kindergarten Registration - English & Spanish

Toons and Noodles - <u>English</u>
Optimum Basketball Elite Hoop Skills Clinic - <u>English</u> & <u>Spanish</u>
February Events at the Morro Bay City Library - <u>English</u>

Local Control Accountability (LCAP) Survey

All school districts in California are required to develop a three-year Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) that describes how state funds will be used to improve student academic achievement. The LCAP must incorporate how the district is spending its supplementary funds, 4.5 million dollars, to meet the needs of students with greater challenges, including English learners, socio-economically disadvantaged students, and foster/homeless youth. In San Luis Coastal Unified School District (SLCUSD), we have constructed an LCAP that takes those supplementary funds along with general fund dollars (federal, state, and local) to implement five focus areas established by our Board of Trustees. The overall LCAP budget is approximately 6 million dollars out of our 92 million dollar budget. Engaging parents, students, community members, and school employees in developing, reviewing, and supporting implementation of the LCAP is critical to its success.

Please take a few minutes to complete the <u>LCAP Survey</u>. We value and appreciate the input from parents, staff, and community. The feedback will be used to revise our LCAP for 2018-2019. **The LCAP Survey will be open until March 23rd**.

DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP FAMILY TIP FOR THE MONTH

Greetings Del Mar Families,

Text messaging, DM's, and chat rooms are just a few of the many ways that people are digitally interacting these days. While these digital interactions can be a convenient way to communicate and a fun way for kids to check-in with their friends, they can also be used in a negative manner. Cyberbullying is a serious and potentially very harmful aspect of the digital world. By increasing our awareness of the possibility of cyberbullying, we can help to prepare our children with how to deal with this very real form of bullying. This month's Family Tip Sheet, Cyberbullying, will give you an idea as to what it means to be cyberbullied, how to minimize the potential for being cyberbullied, as well as what to do if you suspect cyberbullying. Thank you for taking a couple of minutes to read the tips and to help keep your child safe in the digital world.

Spanish Link

TISSUES NEEDED

It's cold season time and we have used up our supply of tissues. If you would like to donate a box to school we would be grateful. Thank you!



2016/17 SCHOOL ACCOUNTABILITY REPORT CARD

Del Mar Report Card English
Del Mar Report Card Spanish

THANK YOU LOWE'S

Thanks to the efforts of Del Mar 4th grade teacher, Ms. Kennedy, Del Mar has been awarded Lowes' Toolbox for Education grant in the amount of \$5,000!

Toolbox for Education grants are reserved for approved school improvement projects. This grant will go towards our Outdoor Classroom Garden Area.

Del Mar is grateful to Lowe's Toolbox for Education for this amazing opportunity to create an outdoor learning space for our students. Thank you Ms. Kennedy for taking the time to apply. You are most definitely an example of what it means to be a Dazzling Dolphin and a part of the Del Mar family!

THANK YOU ALBERTSONS

Thanks to Albertsons Companies Foundation, Del Mar has been awarded a \$1,000 grant towards educational supplies. We appreciate the generosity of Albertsons supporting our community and local school.

In addition, for the last several years, Albertsons has repeatedly donated supplies, holiday decorations, and paper products to Del Mar. We are grateful to have such wonderful support from businesses here in Morro Bay and be part of such an amazing community!

LVN POSITION OPEN AT SAN LUIS COASTAL

Click for details

PLEASE PROTECT YOUR BELONGINGS

We want to remind you to always be sure to lock your car, bike, and scooter when you are on campus. We live in such a safe and beautiful community, but there have been instances of items being taken as a result of not taking these precautions. Please protect your belongings by keeping them locked up.

CONNECT BE WELL

Hi, we're Ana and Kerri. We are parents with children in the SLCUSD school system and we would like to share a local offering of our research. As parents, the best we can do is accept

and love our imperfect selves while supporting each other in the process. We write as a way of helping our community connect and create dialogue between parents, students, and our community. Together, we hope to create a culture of acceptance, collaborate and learn along the way, and continue to dialogue with each other. **Connectbewell.org**

Click here to read: Connect Be Well, Vol 2 Edition

By accessing the links associated with this article, you will leave the SLCUSD website and this newsletter. The external website you will enter is not operated or maintained by the San Luis Coastal Unified School District and as such is not subject to the District security and safety policies. The District does not endorse the products sold nor does it make any warranty whatsoever to products offered, the content, or the secure operations of the website.

2018-2019 TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN & KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Stop by your neighborhood school between March 5 - March 30 to pick up a registration packet for next year's incoming TK and Kinder students. School registration requires a proof of local residence, *immunization records* and your child's *original birth certificate*. Del Mar will be having TK and Kinder Roundup on May 21 & 22, 2018.

- Kindergarteners must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2018.
- Transitional Kindergarteners must be 5 on or before December 2, 2018.

Transitional Kindergarten & Kindergarten Registration Info. Flyer - English & Spanish



Del Mar PTA Monthly Update

Have You Checked Out Our New Website?

https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/about

PTA Membership Update:

Help us reach our goal of **250 PTA Members by the end of the year!** We have four classes that are only **10 MEMBERS** away from earning their class a popcorn party from the PTA!!!

- Mrs. Slavin
- Mrs. Wayment/Jenison
- Mr. Hernandez
- Ms. Lab

Keep an eye out for the PTA membership envelope going home with your child this week – send the envelope back to sign up, or simply go online. Your PTA membership card will be delivered to your child's classroom – and your card will show you where to go to redeem all your membership rewards! It's like the gift that keeps on giving. Thank you for your support and join PTA today!

Monthly Membership Winner!

Congratulations to our January Monthly Membership Winner, **Ryan Alibrando**!!! You have won a \$10 gift certificate to Buttercup Bakery. Please pickup your gift certificate in the front office on Monday, Feb 5th!

BOX TOP MESSAGE... IT'S SUBMISSION TIME!!!

The next Box Top submission deadline is March 1st, so bring all your Box Tops in this month to your classroom Box Top collection jar.

Box Top Coordinator: Tammy Nettleton (805) 801-0806, tammynettleton@gmail.com



Now Seeking Interest for PTA Board for the 2018-2019 School Year!

<u> Association Meetings:</u>

Your PTA Elections for the 2018-2019 school year will take place at the General Association Meeting on **Wednesday**, **March 21st**, **2018 at 6:30PM** in the Library.

This is an incredible opportunity to make a difference in your child's school. All positions are open for nominations. We encourage you to talk to any <u>Current Board Member</u> if you have questions.

We are in need of creative, energetic and dedicated individuals to help make the 2018-2019 school year the best yet! If you are interested in any position or would like to recommend someone, please contact our current PTA President, Krista Rooney.

Click on each open position below to learn more about the job descriptions:

- **★** President
- ★ <u>Vice President</u> (support for President & perfect to job shadow and be the next in line for President position)
- **★** Historian
- ★ Parliamentarian





2018-2019 Del Mar PTA Board Volunteers

Please consider the following open positions:

- * President
- * Vice President
- * Historian
- * Parliamentarian

REWARD

Make a Difference - Meet New People Get Involved - Support our School Be Creative - Have Fun!

Spencer's Fresh Market eScrip Community Card:

Did you know that Spencer's Fresh Markets participates in the <u>eScrip Community Card program</u> and every time you shop with your Spencer's eScrip Community Card a percentage of what you spend goes directly back to Del Mar Elementary PTA to fund educational programs!

The next time you are grocery shopping at Spencer's Fresh Markets be sure to ask the clerk for a community card...and maybe pick one up for a family member, friend or neighbor!

Thank you <u>Spencer's Fresh Markets</u> for continuing to fund this program. We appreciate your support and look forward to continuing our partnership with you to fund youth education in Morro Bay!



2017-2018 BUSINESS SPONSORS:

We love our local business sponsors! Click <u>HERE</u> to learn more about our sponsors. Please consider supporting those who have supported us!









